
 

Mure Memorial Church    
           Sunday 2nd March 2025 
                                

                    Welcome and Intimations 
 
CH4 458     At The Name of Jesus 
 
                    Prayer 
 
                    All Age Talk 
 
CH4 191    Do Not be Afraid 
 
Reading     John 14:15-31 
                   1 Corinthians 11:23-26 
 
CH4 644     O Jesus I Have Promised 
 
Message    In Every Supper We Can Feel the Son's Touch 
 
                    Prayer 
 
CH4 664    Here, O My Lord, I see Thee Face to Face verses 1-4 
 
                   Communion 
 
CH4 664    Here, O My Lord, I See Thee Face to Face verses 5-7 
 
                    Blessing 
 
                    Sung Threefold Amens 
 
We extend a warm welcome to anyone who is visiting with us this week 
and hope that you enjoy worshipping at Mure Memorial. Please join us 
for tea and coffee in the hall after the service.  
 
 

 
 
INTIMATIONS 
 
WFO Envelopes 
The WFO envelopes for April 2025 to March 2026 are ready to be picked 
up. Would people who deliver please collect your bag of envelopes from 
the Session Room.  
If anyone is unable to deliver please contact Peter Malcolm. 
 
The Guild 
The guild meets on Thursday at 2pm. The guest this week is a singer.  
We will also be joined by the guild from Baillieston St Andrews Church. 
 
World Day of Prayer 
The World Day of Prayer Service will take place in St John’s Church, 
Baillieston on Friday 7th March at 1pm. 
 
Discovery Group 
There will be no meeting of the Discovery Group this week.  
(1st Wednesday of the month.) 
 
Mure Memorial Snack Bar & Charity Shop 
Our Snack bar will reopen on Tuesday 4th March 2025 
from 10am to 12 Noon. 
Come along and enjoy tea/coffee with home baking 
and meet up with friends. We also have items that can be purchased at 
very reasonable prices. So come along and grab yourself a bargain. 
 
Lost Property 
A box has been created, in the cloakroom, containing random items, as 
well as items of clothing and umbrellas which have been lying around the 
church for some time. Please check this box and remove anything which 
belongs to you, or your organisation. 
Items remaining after Sunday 9th March will be binned or taken to a 
charity shop. 
 
 



 
45th Glasgow Girls’ Brigade Coffee Morning 
The Girls’ Brigade would like to extend a warm welcome  
to everyone to attend our Coffee Morning on  
Saturday 15th March from 10am-12noon.  
Entrance is £2 for adults and £1 for children. This includes tea/coffee 
and some delicious home baking. We will also have a tombola stall, 
guess the weight of the cake, guess the name of the bunny and much 
more. 
There will also be a separate stall selling some amazing treats which the 
Brigaders have been making as part of an entrepreneurial competition 
they have entered, organised by GB Scotland.  
Funds raised from this stall will go to Jak’s Den, a charity offering 
emotional, social and practical support to children and young people 
with cancer from all over Scotland.  
Donations of home baking, or items for our tombola stall, will be greatly 
appreciated. These can be given to any GB Leader.  
We look forward to having you join us for this event. 
 
Saints and Singers 
The weekly Video service continues tonight at St Andrews from 7-8pm. 
Come along and enjoy a relaxed sing along to videos followed by 
fellowship over tea and coffee afterwards. 
 
Swinton Primary School Concert 
Swinton Primary are holding a concert in Mure Memorial on  
Tuesday 4th And Wednesday 5th March at 6.30 pm. 
We are looking for help with the following: 
Tuesday  morning(after thrift shop) to move chairs into the sanctuary 
Tuesday  evening 6pm 2-3 Stewards required to man doors and direct the 
audience to main doors at front of church. 
Wednesday evening 6pm 2-3 Stewards required as above  
Thursday morning 9am help is required to move chairs back to hall 
Anyone able to help with this please speak to Myra McMillan 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding Courses 
Please note the details below for the courses scheduled for the first 
quarter of 2025.  
All elders should have completed the Trustee Safeguarding Training in the 
last five years . 
Anyone who is involved with a church organisation should also have 
completed the Introductory  Safeguarding Training in the last five years. 
The Introductory course is also open to anyone in the congregation who 
wishes to attend. 
 

Course Date Location 

Safeguarding - 
Introductory 
(all courses start 
at 7pm) 

Tuesday 
4th March 

Govan & 
Linthouse 
Church 

Safeguarding - 
Trustee (all 
courses start at 
7pm) 

Tuesday 
11th March 

Shettleston 
New Church 

 
Please contact Allison Tedeschi on 07810 883814 or home@tdtemp for 
any further information or to book a place on a course please email 
safeguardingpresbyteryofglasgow.org.uk 
 
Future Intimations 
Intimations can be submitted for inclusion in the Order of Service and 
on www.mure.org by emailing intimations@mure.org. 
Just to make everyone aware, that when you request an intimation 
via intimations@mure.org, to be put in Order of Service, this also goes 
to the website and Facebook. Please let us know if you do not want the 
information on all platforms. It may also be that you wish to adjust 
intimation for each platform. 
If your intimation is not electronic, please supply a copy to Christine 
Imrie or John McMillan. 
It would be appreciated if any intimations for the following Sunday 
could be submitted by Wednesday evening. 
 


